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Welcome to Reception homelearning! 
Summer Term 2 

 

Welcome to the final term of the school year! Although we are working from home, we will be following what the school 
bubbles are doing. Please remember that we are here to support you if you have any questions about the work set and we 

would love to see all the work you complete. You can upload this to dojo, Tapestry or via Mrs Gray’s email address. 
 

Topic 

This term in in Reception, we are thinking about the world around us, looking carefully at our local villages and towns. We will 
think about what life is like for people in other countries around the world and different foods they might eat and clothes they 
might wear. 
  

Reading and Literacy   
Even though we are working from home, it is really important to keep reading different books. We will use books as a starting 
point for our learning but we encourage you to read lots of different books with your grown-ups. 
In English lessons we will be creating superheroes and rewriting the fantastic story Supertato. We will also be thinking about 
planning picnics (we hope you will actually go on the picnic!) and writing about the beach. 

Maths 
In Maths we will look at ordering numbers and events, we will learn about the different coins and how much each one is worth. 
We will find out what more/less mean and learn how to find 1 more or 1 less than a number. We will also improve our 
understanding of 2D and 3D shapes, use a number line to double and practice sharing and halving. We will finish the term 
thinking about the four seasons and changes over time.  

RE 
Our theme in RE is Judaism. We are thinking about their place of worship, the synagogue, their special symbols and special times 

in their faith like Hanukkah and Yom Kippur 
Science 

In science we are learning about plants in the world around us. It will give you the chance to enjoy the natural world on your 
daily walks and in your gardens. We will learn about the different parts of a plant and what a plant needs to grow healthily. We 
look forward to seeing your work and maybe even some pictures of the plants in your garden. 

P.E 
It is really important to keep healthy and active in lock down and alongside your daily walks, we will encourage you to join in 
with different movement activities. 

 
.  

 
It will be an exciting and busy term. We will also be starting zoom sessions wc  

15th June, so we will be able to see each other and share our learning.  
Many Thanks, 

Mrs Gray and Mrs Street 
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